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Dear Parents and Carers
What a lovely week!
All the children have been amazing this week. We enjoyed Anson Olympic Day on Monday and surprisingly finished the event despite the pause for the weather! We have been able to harvest more fruit and vegetables from the allotments cared for by Mrs Chell and Class 4 pupils. I believe it tasted really lovely!
Thank you
Thank you to all those people that donated unwanted tiles for our mosaic in memory of Mrs Allen. Mr Harris, along with members of Class 3, have now begun the project and have certainly achieved a lot in a short space of time – well done to all!
Anson Olympic Day
Anson Olympic Day proved a complete success. All the children took part in a carousel of activities throughout the day and did themselves proud through embracing the Olympic Values of EXCELLENCE, RESPECT and FRIENDSHIP. 
Teaching staff have tried their best to capture as many moments as possible to share with you, so please look at the class blogs on our website.
Classes also enjoyed a takeaway lunch but the weather meant a picnic outside within their bubbles couldn’t happen but the children enjoyed their lunch all the same – thank you Mrs Buckley and Mrs Scattergood!
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Congratulations to Toby!
Toby completed his Joe Wicks fitness challenge to raise money for Anson PTFA. Toby Bater is our local postman and has completed doing ten hours Joe Wicks workouts over ten days. Royal Mail have also offer match funding £ for £ on the first £200 raised. 

Thank you to everyone for your support and we can now inform you he reached his £200 target but we are waiting for the exact amount raised to announced – what a star!!
Sponsored Walk 
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Our sponsored walk will be postponed until September 2021. All the proceeds will go towards our Outdoor Learning Venture which we feel will allow children to learn outdoors; get close to nature; and develop their team skills. Outdoor learning has proven to enhance learning and improve our children’s health and wellbeing. We know our children are fabulous learners within the confines of the classroom, so I know they will flourish further still with outdoor learning. Details to follow in autumn term 2021.
Cash for Clothes
Thank you to PTFA for collecting unwanted clothes on Tuesday. A princely sum of £9.55 was raised –every penny adds up!    
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Book Swap
We have arranged a book swap to enable children to recycle lovely books they have enjoyed reading in exchange for another book to read through the school holidays.  Unwanted books need to be brought to school by Thursday 8th July for quarantine purposes, then on Thursday 15th July children will be able to choose a book to take home to read. Please support this if you can!

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/events/2021-07-15-book-swap
We all know how important reading is to a child’s learning, so please remember to listen to your child read every day and encourage them to read for pleasure. 

School Uniforms
Could you please remember to label your child’s jumpers and cardigans? There have been numerous items in the school entrance lost property basket, with no names, and we know these items are not cheap! Thank you.
Stars of the Week
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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 2.7.2021:

Class 1 – Thomas and Emelia
Class 2 – Jessica and Elsie

                Caleb and Leah
Class 3 – Lilly and Rico

                Freddie and Lillian
Class 4 – Georgia and Bethany

                Harry and Adam
Well done everyone!

Well done to Bella-Rose and Stanley for achieving their rainbow certificates!

Happy Birthday Leah, Caleb and Evie
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Congratulations
Well done to Jacy for gaining her pen licence! We are all so proud of your efforts to improve your writing and we can’t wait to see your work in ink!
Year 6 Virtual Transition to Weston Road Academy Cancelled
Due to the rise in cases of COVID-19, Weston Road Academy has made the decision to cancel the transition event scheduled for Tuesday. We know this may be disappointing to our pupils however we know they will have transition opportunities in September.

Year 6 Leavers’ Trip

Year 6 will be enjoying a well-deserved treat funded by our fabulous PTFA. The children will enjoy time together and have fun bowling and watching a film at the cinema. We know this year has been challenging, but we hope that this experience will create happy memories that they can have of their friends for ever. 

Class 4 Production
Due to a rise in infections, the MAT have made the decision to avoid large audiences for productions, as they involve lots of singing. However, we have arranged for a professional film company to record the performance which will be available on DVD and will be live streamed through our website. Details to follow.
Reminders:
School Holidays
School will be closed Monday 19th July – Monday 30th August 2021.

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates
PE and Games
Could you remember to come to school in your PE kit on the following days:

Class 1: Monday 

Class 2: Monday and Tuesday

Class 3: Wednesday and Thursday 

Class 4: Tuesday and Thursday

As the weather is still cold, we are happy for children to wear their outdoor kit –

Black joggers/leggings and Black hoody/sweatshirt/jumper
If you are unable to provide a black outdoor kit, please don’t worry so long as your child has suitable clothing for their lessons that will be acceptable.

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/parents/uniform
News and Events

The website is a perfect place for you to find letters that have been sent and key events that are happening and news items. 
Events:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/events
News:

https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/news
Class Pages
If you would like to take a peek at our website, you will find out what your child has been up to this week – simply click on the link below

Class 1              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-1
Class 2              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-2
Class 3              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-3
Class 4              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-4
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs: https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk
                     or follow us on Twitter to find out more:  ‎Tweets by @AnsonSchool
The website also has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as the situation changes so frequently, the website will be a good point of contact regarding updates. 
Contact the office:
Even though there are limitations in place for visitors entering the school, I am more than happy to discuss any concerns you may have by contacting the school office to arrange a telephone meeting or if you prefer through an email. Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but please email the office: 
anson.office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk  or 

telephone the office:

01889881200

Important Reminder:

Please do not contact individual teachers using the class email addresses as these will no longer be monitored now the children are back in school. 
Dates for the Diary
	Thursday 8th July 2021
	Class 4 Production Recording – no audiences allowed - sorry. 

	Monday 12th July 2021 
	Year 6 Leavers’ Trip – letters of permission sent out. 

	Thursday 15th July 2021 – 10.30-11.30am 
	Year 6 Leavers’ Service – letters sent out.

	Monday 19 July - Monday 30 August
	Summer Holidays – School closed

	Tuesday 31st August
	School opens to pupils 


Please look at the website for holiday dates – they are different this year – especially if you are planning a holiday during the summer.
https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/termdates
I hope you have a wonderful weekend and I wish England luck for Saturday! I look forward to seeing you all Monday 5th July2021. 
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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